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September 16, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington DC  20554 
 
Re: Minnesota Public Radio (FRN 0002642510) 
      Earth Station E180606  
      Request to cancel license  
 
Attention: Public Safety and Homeland Security Bureau 
 
 
Minnesota Public Radio ("MPR"), the licensee of earth station E180606, is requesting a 
cancellation of the license. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nick Kereakos 
Senior Vice President  
 
 
 
 


